
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/23/2017 8:05:43 AM
Subject: Re: June 29th

​The NFIB event is postponed. The rest of the day still is on. Tori Beth, let us know if the G News ever responds.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Tori Beth Black; Catherine McNicoll; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: RE: June 29th 
 
Yes, I talked to Ben this morning. I’ll look to hear back from you on this by Friday.
 
L-
 
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:26 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill ; Tori Beth Black ; Catherine McNicoll ; Broome, Darryl 
Subject: June 29th
 
​The NFIB thing may not happen, as they seem to have trouble getting committments for attendance. If it is 
canceled, and I'll know that by Friday mid-day, then we'll try to shift our other events to Tuesday the 27th. I 
can do it with the 10:30 and Noon events, but keep it in mind for other things like the G News, if they ever 
reply.
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